
From: Danny Varat
To: 'Burton, Kenneth' <krburton@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 1/16/2018 1:45:59 PM
Subject: RE: Room Change for House Ways and Means

Got it. And, I suppose if snow closes government, then this will be rescheduled.
 

From: Burton, Kenneth [mailto:krburton@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 1:39 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Room Change for House Ways and Means
 
Danny,
 
I wanted to make sure you were aware that the room for the House Ways and Means budget hearing was 
changed from 511 to 516 per e-mail from Blythe.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Divisional Director of Budget and Grants
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
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